
From: Robin Macpherson <robin@dte.coop>
To: "directors@dte.coop" <directors@dte.coop>, "fincom@dte.coop"  
<fincom@dte.coop>, "ocmail@dte.coop" <ocmail@dte.coop>
Subject: Re Bins CWS
Date: Wed, 12 Aug 2020 04:38:55 +0000

I have spoken to Alanna at CWS and they have agreed to leave the bins on both 
properties at no rental charge.

This was a relief to her as it is us as they are running out of space to store the 
many other returned bins.

We agreed to  address the issue again in a few months if circumstances change.

Peace

Robin Macpherson


